
Denise Dunn

From: Dr. Donald Cook

Sent: Friday, December 02,20053:17

To: Dr. Robert Williams

Subject: FW: Institution of ERIPR services

From: Dr. Donald Cook
Sent: Friday, December 02,20053:16 PM
To: 'dbanerje@bccancer.bc.ca'
Subject: Institution of ER\PR services

Hi Diponkar,
As I mentioned to you in Ottawa,we will be receiving funding for the up grading of our Immunohistochemistry
services.We will be planning a number of meetings with our key pathologists and technical people concerning the
implementation of recommendations. I would appreciate your advice and guidance and I wonder if you can
participate in some of these meetings in a conference call.l predict there will a number of differing opinions on
how to implement and when to decide on a start up date.1 would certainly welcome an outside perspective in
helping me achieve a consensus approach to full implementation.
Regards,
Don Cook

12/2/2005
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